From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>

Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 4:04 PM

To: Russell Callejo

Subject: Yolo trigger

Russ,

Thanks for the phone call today. Here is language that I think tracks our discussion. Let me know if this works
for you.

- Maria

Maria Rea

Assistant Regional Administrator, California Central Valley Office
NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100

Sacramento, CA 95814

(916) 930-3600

Maria.Rea@noaa.gov

Find us online
www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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